
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL AUTUMN TERM 

NEWSLETTER  

18th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The Christmas post box is open and in the hall for those children who wish to post cards for 
their class mates. Please can you make sure the name (first and last if possible) and year group 
are on the front of the envelopes so that the cards get to the correct people! The last 
collection is Wednesday evening. Thank you.  
 
We had a fantastic time at the Panto last week, the children thoroughly enjoyed the show 
with lots of giggles and shouting ‘boo!’ Thank you to the PTA for paying for the coaches for 
this event. 
 
The draw for the Annual Christmas Hamper Raffle will take place on Tuesday 19th December 
at 3pm. If you have any money to return to school then please return as soon as possible or 
if you would like more tickets then please call into the office, thank you.  
 
Last week the children really enjoyed the Reindeer Rush fun run for St Leonard’s Hospice 
and we are so grateful for your generous donations as over £ 605 was raised. Thank you so, 
so much for your kindness at this already expensive time of year. 
 
Following the recent parent governor vacancy, I am pleased to inform you that Natalie Troke 
(mum of Bonnie in Year 1) has automatically been appointed due to no other nominations. 
We look forward to welcoming her on to the Governing Body.  
 
Final diary dates: 
Tuesday 19th December – Year 1 Christmas play at 9.15am and 2.15pm – tickets have been 
sent home.  
Wednesday 20th December – Christmas Lunch and party games (party clothes or non-
uniform). 
Thursday 21st December – School closes at 1.30pm for the Christmas Holidays. 
 
On behalf of all the staff I would to express our gratitude for the gifts and cards that have 
been received, it is very kind and much appreciated. 
Thank you also for your support over the term and I would like to wish you all a very happy 
and relaxing Christmas time with family and friends.  
 
With very best wishes, 
 



Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mrs Pape (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team can 

be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-

a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff. 
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